Fan District Association

Annual Meeting

May 13, 2021 7:00 p.m.

I. FDA Leadership Election by members in good standing

- ➤ Tim Beane was unanimously elected as 2021-2022 FDA President
- ➤ Other elected Board members rotating onto the Board included Chris Peterson, Rebecca Keller, Christy Lantz and Ted Theofanos.

II. Approval of Minutes

Minutes of last year's annual meeting were duly approved by FDA members present.

III. Thank you

Martha Warthen received resounding thanks for her capable, strategic leadership during a year of pandemic, protests and significant neighborhood change. Also, Board members received kudos for their commitment to our community as did residents who assumed leadership in many ways. Appreciation was also extended to Jerry Beverage for remaining as the FDA Safety Committee chair and Christy Lantz for her coordination of the annual meeting.

IV. Moving Forward

Our Council person, Katherine Jordan, announced current City happenings and noted district meetings she will host in the months ahead.

FDA members enjoyed conversation as we assembled for the first time in many months.